











December 4, 2020

Dear Wildcat Family,

We hope you had a restful Thanksgiving and were able to spend quality time with your children during that wonderful week off.

We are so excited about our fall fundraiser next Thursday, December 10th, the Jingle Jog! Register your child on funrun.com, share with your family and friends, and if you can, make a donation. The funds collected will support our short-term goal of teacher mini-grants in the spring and our long-term goal of a cover for the amphitheater. Every share and donation make a difference and both Brick and Mortar and Digital Academy students can participate.

Congratulations to 5th graders Madeline Houder and Claire Silvestri for winning our Yearbook Art Contest. Their talented efforts will be presented on the front and back covers, respectively, on the 2020 - 2021 Wiles yearbook. Thank you to all the wonderful artists for their entries.

On Saturday, December 12th from 5:00 - 9:00 pm our Wildcats Dads will present "Winter Wonderland Across the World" drive thru. This is a free event but they will be accepting unwrapped toys for children.

I can't believe how fast the school year is flying. The Winter Holiday Break is from Monday, December 21st - Friday, January 1st. Classes will resume on Monday, January 4th.

The end of the first semester is Thursday, January 28th.

There will be a School Advisory Council (SAC) meeting on Thursday, January 21st at 3:00 pm.

Please be sure to have your child check lost and found. We have many lost coats hanging up in the cafeteria. During break we will be donating them. I hate to give away so many coats.

Sincerely,

Katherine L. Munn

Katherine L. Munn Principal



Ed Haukland

Ed Haukland Assistant Principal

# wiles PTA PRESENTS 2020 JINGLE JOG

DECEMBER 10TH, 2020



Donating is open on funrun.com! Here is how you can support our school:

- 1.) REGISTER your student(s)on funrun.com today. It only takes 30 seconds!
- 2.) SHARE with 5 family members and/or friends using the share tools on funrun.com (Facebook, text, email).

3.) GIVE a donation!

FUNDRAISING GOAL: \$15,000 for Spring Teacher Mini-Grants & Amphitheater Cover

More information will be shared through emails & social media







DON'T MISS A SINGLE MEMORY THIS YEAR!



















### 2020-2021

### Wiles Elementary Yearbooks!

Yearbook \$20 (Early Bird Price) if ordered by January 29, 2021

\$25 (On Time Price) if ordered by February 26, 2021 \$30 (Full Price) after that!

Personalization (name/message embossed on cover) \$5

## Order NOW online at <a href="http://www.schoolannual.com">http://www.schoolannual.com</a>

Personalized yearbook orders due by 2/26/2021
Non-personalized yearbook orders due by 3/26/2021
When ordering, please be sure to enter student's grade level and teacher name.

### **ATTENTION 5th GRADE PARENTS:**

If you would like to order a Yearbook Recognition Ad for your 5th grader, follow these steps:

- 1. Visit www.schoolannual.com
- 2. Click on "Parents: Buy Student's Yearbooks,"
- 3. Enter "Kimball Wiles Elementary School," and select "Kimball Wiles Elementary School Gainesville, FL,"
  - 4. Select "Yearbook Recognition Ads"
  - 5. Sign-in/register to begin adding photos and a message
  - 6. Email wilespta.yearbook@gmail.com with the following student information to customize your ad: students favorite colors, activities, hobbies, etc.

### ADS DUE NO LATER THAN 2/5/2021

Thank you!
The Yearbook Team (Kiah, Fang, Kim, Melanie & Melissa)
wilespta.yearbook@gmail.com